
9/24/21 

Dear Parent or Guardian, 

Sturgis Elementary has continued to have some positive 
cases of Covid- 19 this week.   Based on numbers this week, we 
will maintain Phase I (green) status.  In the event of an increase in 
our numbers of Covid positive cases, we may move to Phase 2 
(white) status where masks are recommended when social 
distancing isn’t available.   I will continue to communicate with as 
necessary regarding Covid 19 updates. 

Additionally, we will have a two hour early dismissal on 
Friday, October 1st.  Busses will also be running 2 hours early.  The 
early dismissal is due to the Homecoming parade that will be at 
2:30 on this day. 

 

Thank you, 

Chantal Ligtenberg 

Sturgis Elementary Principal 

 


